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DATE: September 23, 2024 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Wendy Cox, Procurement Director 
 
SUBJECT:     Addendum 2 to Quote Request 40498, Service Mowing for the Southwest Region 
 
As a result of another inquiry received regarding the above referenced solicitation, the following is 
provided for your information.  
 
1. When reading the proposal, I had read that the mowing equipment specified was a zero turn mower 60 
in or more. Is it possible to use a 10 ft finish mower with a tractor as we see on the map that some of the 
areas are wet.  
 
Response: Due to our entrances to our mowing sites being designed to accommodate a 60-inch zero 
turn mower, a 10-foot finish mower would not be able to access most of our mowing sites. 
 
 
The due date for sealed responses remains as 2:00 pm, October 16, 2024. 
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at wcox@sjrwmd.com.   
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